
President: Terry Thorson 
 
1st Vice: Darren McAlpine 
 
2nd Vice: Dennis Massey 
 
3rd Vice: Charles Engels 
 
Secretary: LaNette Thorson 
 
Treasurer: Debbie McAlpine 
 
Board of Directors: 
Judy Mattson 
Susie Grangroth 
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INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS  
 
The Installation of Officers for the year 2012-2013(top photo) took place at the July 5th 
meeting by District Governor Paul Hansen.  (Bottom photos) District Governor Paul also 
inducted 2 new members.  They are Deb Carlson and Jeff “Boot” Buttenhoff.  Their 
sponsors are Lions LaNette Thorson and Terry Thorson.  Lion Mike turns over the gavel 
to the newly elected president, Lion Terry. 

 

 
 

 
                                           
                               
  Our July 19th meeting was held at the Good Samaritan Center. 
The Club voted on recommendation of the board of directors to 
combine the first meeting of the month with the board meeting. It 
will be known as the business meeting. There will be no separate 
board meeting unless called by the president or other members of the 
board for special reasons. 
  After the meeting we had tail twisting and a celebration in honor of 
Lion Welton Zander’s 90th birthday. We celebrated by singing happy 
birthday and eating cake and ice cream. Congratulation Lion Welton 
on nine decades, and thank you for being a great Lion. 
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Thank you goes out to Lion Dan Oestreich for finding a storage shed. We got it at no cost. Also thanks to Lion 
Boot for kick starting the move to get it moved. Finally thanks to the Lions who delivered it to Lions Hall. 
 
Meetings 
Our first meeting this month is Thursday, August 2nd at 7:00 pm. There will be a potluck meal.  Also, this meeting 
will include the Board of Directors meeting. 
 
Our second meeting is Thursday, August 16th at 7:00 pm.  This is also a potluck meal.  
 
National Night Out is Tuesday, August 7th. The city is just starting to make plans. If we are going to be involved it 
may be a last minute decision. It will be discussed at our August 2nd meeting. 
 
DUES 
Once again it is that time of year when your dues are due.  They are $55.00 for individuals and $90.00 for Family 
Membership (Husband and Wife).  Remember, our fiscal year runs from July 1st to June 30th. 

 
Upcoming events 
National Night Out – August 7th 
 
Links             
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org 
 
 

 
If you would like anything to be included in the newsletter you have to let us know. 

Email: lions@hllions.org or mail to Howard Lake Lions PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthday in August: Charles 
Paschke (1); Tim Oberpriller (13). 
 

For all you members who are on facebook we now have a facebook page. Search for Howard Lake 
Lions Club and Like us, and then tell your friends.  Let’s see how many fans we can get!! 
 

 
From International President Wayne A. Madden 
 
In A World of Service 
 
In a world of need, there is someone to help. In a world of suffering, there is someone who cares. In a world of 
destruction, there is someone to provide relief. In a world of illiteracy, there is someone to teach. And in a world of 
service, there is one name that stands out among others – Lions Clubs International. That’s what we have always 
done. It is our motto, and the reason we exist. 


